## WELCOME to 3rd grade!

Dear 3rd grader,

My name is Miss Mione and I am so excited to be your teacher this year! We are going to learn so many new and exciting things together. This is my 11th year of teaching and 8th year at Crestview Elementary School. I love Crestview and am so excited to learn with you this year!

It is very important to work together as a classroom family. We will be spending a lot of time together so it is important that we treat each other with respect, kindness, and compassion. Everyone in our class is unique so we will spend the first two weeks getting to know each other and learning how to work together. We will make mistakes. We will have challenges. We will learn how to persevere and how to turn those mistakes into learning. We will learn a lot of fun things like multiplication, division, fractions, poetry, and cursive!

When I'm not teaching I spend time with my partner, Mary and our 3 dogs- Lucy, Romeo, and Bruno. I spend a lot of time with my nephew, Owen who is 4 years old. I like exercising, puzzles, reading, and painting. Think about some of the things that you like to do when you aren't at school!

See you soon! Miss Mione

